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HTRS hires new superintendent 
The Humboldt-Table Rock – Steinauer School Board has hired the school
districts next Superintendent. 

During a special meeting December 17 the Board and the three people elected to
the school board to be seated in January wrapped up interviews with three
candidates and following an executive session the job was offered to Dr. George
Griffith who is currently the Superintendent at Arapahoe, Nebraska. 

HTRS Board President Neal Kanel said there were originally nine candidates for
the job which was narrowed down to four finalists.

Dr. Griffith will begin his duties at HTRS following the conclusion of the current
school year at a salary of $132-thousand.
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